
 

Keeping Mob Safe -

Yarning about vaccinations

WHEN Wednesday, November 29th 2023

10:00 AM - 12:00 PM

WHERE Online

COST Free

Our aim is to raise awareness of the importance of vaccination
and increase vaccination knowledge and confidence through
community workshops and online webinars.

The Hunter New England Public Health team will share the latest
updates about influenza, COVID and other viruses, including
information to help keep mob safe.

We will talk about the recommended vaccinations for babies,
children, teenagers, adults, pregnant people and Elders.

We will share ways to have supportive conversations with people
who may be hesitant or reluctant to get vaccinated.

You will have the opportunity to talk to vaccine and public health
experts about concerns or questions you may have about
vaccination.

Scan for more information
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